GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DIVISION
Report No. 6

OGDENSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
OGDENSBURG, NEW YORK

SUBJECT: First Review and Discussion of Proposed Ogdensburg City School
District 2020-2021 District-Wide School Re-Opening Plan

DATE: August 10, 2020

REASON FOR BOARD CONSIDERATON:

The Board of Education must review and approve the Ogdensburg
City School District 2020-2021 District-Wide School Re-Opening
Plan.

FACTS AND ANALYSIS:

Due to the COVID-19, New York State School Districts are required
to develop a 2020-2021 District-Wide School Re-Opening Plan in
accordance with New York State Guidance Document’s Provisions.
Mr. Kevin K. Kendall, Superintendent of Schools and Mrs.
Jacquelyn L. Kelly, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum,
Instruction, Assessment and Technology are present this evening
to review the proposed 2020-2021 District-Wide School Re-

Opening Plan and to answer any questions the Commissioners
may have.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

No action necessary — First Review and Discussion only,

APPROVED FOR PRESENTATION TO THE BOARD:
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